CAA
10f2

College of Engineering 122 Hitchcock Hall

T - H - E
’ 2070 Neil Avenue
Columbus, OH 43210-1278
Phone 614-292-2651
FAX 614-292-9379

E-mail engosu@osu.edu

UNIVERSITY

Date: 18 May 2011

To:  Randy Smith
Vice Provost, Office of Academic Affairs

From: Ed%@éum%
Seéretary, ICollege of Engineering Committee on Academy Affairs (CCAA)

Subject: Withdrawal of Integrated Systems Engineering’s Graduate
Interdisciplinary Specialization in Engineering Management
Attached is a letter from Julie Higle, Department Chair of Integrated Systems
Engineering, withdrawing their Graduate Interdisciplinary Specialization in
Engineering Management. Their proposal was reviewed by a subcommittee of
CCAA. After reviewing the proposal the subcommittee recommended to the full
committee that it be approved. After a discussion, CCAA approved the proposal
on the 17" of May 2011 and requested that | forward it to you for consideration

by CAA. If you have any questions concerning this proposal please let me know.
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Integrated Systems Engineering Department

Baker Systems Building
1971 Neil Ave
Columbus, OH 43210

Phone (614) 292-6239
Fax (614) 292-7852
E-mail rhetta. | @osu.edu

Ed McCaul

Engineering Administration

165 Hitchcock Hall

2070 Neil Avenue

Campus May 12,2011

RE: Semesters Proposal for the Graduate Interdisciplinary Specialization in Engineering Management (ISEM)
Program

Dear Ed,

The administration for the Graduate Interdisciplinary Specialization in Engineering Management (ISEM)
program is currently the responsibility of the Department of Integrated System Engineering, specifically the
Industrial and Systems Engineering Graduate Studies Committee. The graduate faculty of the Industrial and
Systems Engineering program have considered the conversion of the ISEM program to semesters, and a vote
has been conducted to decide whether or not to withdraw the program.

The vote of the faculty regarding whether or not to retain and convert the ISEM program to semesters or to
withdraw the program was 11 votes in favor of withdrawal, and 0 votes in favor of retention and conversion.

Per the outcome of the vote, the ISE faculty has decided to withdraw the ISEM program.

Sincerely,

.%\J’&g_ 7 4/ 1 L

Julia L. Higle
Professor and Chair
Integrated Systems Engineering





